

Woodsetton School

Executive Headteacher: Mr D C Stanton

Telephone: 01384 818265 Email: info@woodsetton.dudley.sch.uk



Monday 15th April 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

As part of our PSHE and Life Skills curriculum, we will be taking part in 'Beep, Beep! Day' on Wednesday 24th April in school. The aim of 'Beep Beep! Day' is to teach children important road safety basics and help parents, carers and the wider community understand how to protect children on roads.

Road safety is a subject that even the youngest of children know something about because road danger affects everyone. Danger from traffic is a big factor in whether families are able to walk and cycle safely in their community. It affects their ability to be healthy and socially active.

The day is led by Brake – the road safety charity. Their website; www.brake.org.uk has a wealth of resources and information that can be accessed and used to support in road safety if you wish to take a look.

Yours Sincerely,

PCubban

Becky Gibbons

Assistant Headteacher

Email: info@woodsetton.dudley.sch.uk